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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Weds 10th and Thursday 11th July Summer show performance 
Friday 12th July- Leavers Party Disco- 6.30-8.00pm 
Wednesday 17th July- Y6 Leavers Mass at church 6pm 
Friday 19th July- Whole School Mass at church- 9am 
Friday 19th July - end of term early finish- 1.30pm 
 
Our learning this week: 
 
Next week we will be continuing our Lunar Theme Park Project.  
The children will work in small groups and will be applying Maths, Science and English skills which they have 
learned across the year to the designing and running of their own theme park.  In maths, they will be calculating 
projected profits and losses over the course of a month and presenting the information in a graph. In English, they 
will be organising an advertising campaign for their park and writing a speech for their presentation.  
 
R.E 
Next week in R.E will be looking at Hinduism and Sikhism. We will be investigating the similarities and differences 
between these two faiths. 
 
Homework: Set Thursday 20th June and due in on Thursday 11th July 
This homework is a 3 week project. Children must choose 4 tasks to complete linked to our topic of World War 2. 
This work will be presented in class during the final week of term. 
We also advise regular practice of spellings covered this year and times tables (as needed). Regular reading is also 
very important. 
 
PE Kit 
 
Please can we ask that if your child’s PE kit and bag is in reasonable condition and you do not need it for a 
younger sibling that you consider donating it to the school ( drop at the office) at the end of this term. Thank you 
for your support. 
 
If you have any queries whatsoever, please do not hesitate to contact us as soon as possible.   
 
The Year 6 Team 
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